
While I understand the positive impact of tax revenues to support state services, this bill unfairly targets businesses that have relied 
on the PPP grants to remain in service to their respective communities. Tax increases on businesses hit the hardest by the 
pandemic are unfair and untimely. I ask the State legislature to rescind this amendment in favor of supporting small business in 
Oregon. 


